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LSIC Notes for September 3, 2024

On September 3, 2024, the BMS LSIC met for its first meeting of the 2024-25 school year at 6:00 pm in the library.

The first item up for discussion was the members/officers for the year. There was no election because all of the current members are fulfilling their terms. The only exception was for service personnel. Heather Rife will replace Lisa Tolbert due to her no longer being employed at BMS. 

The Principal’s report, given by Ms. Brown, consisted of a review of this year’s goals and Strategic Plan, as well as, the interventions that will be implemented to help reach these goals. Ms. Brown also reviewed the school’s results of the GSA and 2023-2024 data from the IReady test. 

The group discussed the purpose of LSIC. There was a discussion to ensure parents were being communicated basic school information. Members agreed that FB, Schoology, and Remind were sufficient. Members also agreed that the next meeting would be conducted over TEAMs. 

The group then discussed the upcoming annual fundraiser, “Walk the Plank.” It was noted that this fundraiser is used for all student rewards including academics, attendance, behavior, and character. Members and other parents attending agreed to volunteer and to ask businesses for donations of gift cards to be used as prizes.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The calendar of upcoming events was reviewed.

The meeting was adjourned.
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